
From: Greg Minikel
To: Mike Howe; Amber Noworatzky
Cc: Chad Scheinoha; Dan Koski; Nick Reimer
Subject: Request to Remove No Parking Signs on Marshall St. & S. 15th St.
Date: Monday, September 09, 2019 8:46:11 AM

Mike & Amber:
 
Can we add this request to the October Public Safety Comm. Agenda?  Thanks.
 
 

From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 7:34 AM
To: Greg Minikel
Cc: Dan Koski
Subject: FW: No Parking Sign
 
Greg,
See the request below.  I believe that this would have to go to Public Safety.  I have not looked at the
site to see what this may do to the intersection.
 
Chad J. Scheinoha
City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure
Operations Division Manager
Mobile (920)374-0402
Office (920)686-6512
www.manitowoc.org
 
 

From: Amber Daugs [mailto:amberdaugs@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 7:30 AM
To: Chad Scheinoha
Subject: Re: No Parking Sign
 
Hi Chad,
 
It’s directly in front of the St. John’s church that Grow It Forward now owns. 
 
When we have our winter farmers market and other special events, we are wanting to open up
additional off-street parking around the facility, especially parking that is closest to our
main
entrance.
 
Thank you for taking time to look into this matter.
 
Amber L. Daugs
CEO & Founder, Grow It Forward Inc.
Market Manager, Manitowoc Farmers Market 
920.645.9467
growitforward.wi@gmail.com
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www.grow-it-forward.org
 
"Grow It Forward ~ We're on a mission to grow, teach, feed, and connect our local food
community!"

On Sep 9, 2019, at 6:55 AM, Chad Scheinoha <cscheinoha@manitowoc.org> wrote:

This is me, however I can’t change anything without it going to committee.  I will forward your
request to Greg M and he can place it on the Public Safety Committee
agenda.  We will let you know
when they meet next if you want to attend.
 
I am assuming that this is No Parking for vision clearance and it may need to stay that way.  The
ordinance states:
(e) On the south side of Marshall Street from the west curbline of South 15th Street for
a distance of 149 feet to the west.
 
What is the reason that you would like to allow parking?
 
 
 
Chad J. Scheinoha
City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure
Operations Division Manager
Mobile (920)374-0402
Office (920)686-6512
www.manitowoc.org
 
 

From: Amber Daugs [mailto:amberdaugs@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, September 07, 2019 10:43 PM
To: Chad Scheinoha
Subject: Re: No Parking Sign
 
Hi Chad, 
 
I’m just checking in to see if this is something in your department, or if there’s someone else
I’d reach out to? 
 
 
On Fri, Aug 23, 2019 at 8:18 AM Amber Daugs <amberdaugs@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi there, 
 
On the south side of Marshall Street, at 1501 Marshall (directly in front of Grow It
Forward’s headquarters) there is a large utility pole with a “No Parking” sign. 
 
Could that be removed? Or is there some reason it’s No Parking there? I think the rest of the
signs on Marshall list the winter parking rules. 
 
Does this have to go to a committee? 
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Thank you. 
 
Amber L. Daugs
CEO & Founder, Grow It Forward Inc.
Market Manager, Manitowoc Farmers Market 
920.645.9467
growitforward.wi@gmail.com
www.grow-it-forward.org
 
"Grow It Forward ~ We're on a mission to grow, teach, feed, and connect our local food
community!"
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